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Volume 23 Issue 12  December 2016 

NEWS FROM HEARTLAND BALLROOM DANCERS, CHAPTER #2022 OF USA DANCE IN

 From the Heart (President’s & VP Message) 

 By Larry Gogel & Anna Kovalyova 

Greetings, Dancers!   

Holiday season is fast approaching.  Join Heartland in Holiday celebration during 
our December 10  party. We will have a pitch in dinner, several outstanding 
exhibitions and prizes. Note that the first set of our exhibitions will take place 
during dinner – make sure to come in early, grab a seat and get ready to be 
entertained!  We have no group lesson in December.  

 

For our paid raffle, we will have a ticket for a complimentary evening admission to the Riverfront DanceSport 

Festival that will take place in Cincy on Jan 7
th

, 2017.  We thank the Riverfront organizers, Gert Roslender and 

Bill Sparks, for their generosity. This year, the Riverfront Festival will feature Professional Show by the 

exciting American Style Rhythm and Theater Arts dance couple, Shane and Shannon Jensen. Don’t miss the 

Pre-Comp Seminar on Friday, Jan 6
th

, 2017, with past American Rhythm Pro Champion, Nicole Carroll.  

To help you get into the holiday spirit, we will also hold a free raffle, with the prize being 1 free admission to 

any regular Heartland’s 2017 dance party (excludes special events). 

      

Breaking News: 

For the 2nd year in a row, the Heartland Chapter is awarded the title of the District Chapter of the 
Year!!! 

As a reminder, the USA Dance is 
organized into 11 Districts. District 3 
covers MI, IN and OH and encompasses 
11 Chapters.  As the award winner for 
our District, the Heartland Chapter is 
nominated for consideration for the 
"National Chapter of the Year for 2016".  
We will keep our fingers crossed! In the 
meantime, come to Heartland’s 
Christmas party and help us celebrate 
this incredible achievement! 
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 Upcoming Dance Opportunities: 

 

- Wed, Dec , 6:30-7:30pm – Heartland dance exhibitions at Crestwood Village East, located 
at 1123 N Edmondson Ave, Indy. The facility houses more than 200 residents.  

- Sat, Dec 31 – Heartland’s New Year’s Eve Dance and Fundraiser – see flyer for details  

- Sat, Jan 21, 2017– Heartland’s Annual Ballroom Technique Workshop 

- Sat, Mar 25 – Heartland’s Latin / Rhythm Exhibitions at 2
nd

 Annual Harvest Food Bank, Anderson 

     

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*** Ballroom Technique Workshop *** 

 

Heartland’s Annual Ballroom Technique Workshop is fast approaching. 

Mark your calendars for Saturday, January 21, 2017, from 2 to 6:30pm at Starlite 
Ballroom. 

We will have 4 lessons taught by Rauno Ilo and Jozsef Parragh, followed by the evening 
dance party. 

Tickets are $15/lesson, OR buy 3 tickets and get the 4th lesson (and the party 
admission) free!! (full-time students pay $30 for 4 lessons and party). 

See attached flyer for lessons and ticket information. 

*** Heartland’s New Year’s Eve Pitch-In Dinner Dance and Fundraiser *** 

 

Heartland will host a New Year’s Eve party on Dec 31st, 2016 at Riolo from 8pm to 1am. 

A portion of proceeds will go to fund Heartland’s 2017 ballroom lessons for kids. 

Tickets are $20 / $25 If Not Bringing a Dish  

 Heartland will provide dessert, sparkling cider and noise makers. 

  Please bring a dish to help us celebrate in style. 

   Special exhibitions and prizes throughout the evening! 

    See attached flyer for details. 
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We had a very busy year. Below is a brief summary of what the Heartland Chapter was able to accomplish in 
2016: 

- Conducted 3 Ballroom sessions for IPS kids through KDO program 

- Organized 14 Community Exhibitions, including exhibitions at the Arts Garden, Carmel Senior Living, 
Northridge Gracious Retirement Living, Elderberries, Health and Fitness Expo at the Indiana State 
Fairgrounds, Girls Inc, Children’s Bureau and the IN State Fair 

- Celebrated Heartland’s 5th year Homecoming at the Indiana Roof  

- Heartland’s Ballroom Technique Workshop was sold out for 3 years in a row 

- Average Attendance at our monthly dances increased by 27% 

- Took an active part in Special Olympics training, competition and 21st Annual Ballroom Bash Fundraiser 

- Received a grant from "Lilly Hands & Hearts". 1st grant ever to be awarded to Heartland 

- Heartland was one of the 19 local art organizations that participated in 2016 annual Spotlight Indy 
Fundraiser. The Fundraiser raised over $210K for the Indiana AIDS Fund  

- Organized New Year's Eve Fundraiser, with proceeds earmarked for Chapter's ballroom lessons for kids. 

 

We thank everyone who took an active part in our programs. We could not have done it without you!  

To read the detailed summary of Hearltand’s 2016 accomplishments, visit http://www.indyusadance.org/articles-of-

interest/feature-stories/2016-chapter-of-the-year-submission/  

 

In addition, Heartland would like to explore several new projects and to enhance some existing ones in 2017, including: 

- Expand the number of Ballroom lessons for IPS kids  

- Ballroom dance lessons for home school kids 

- Program for Riley Hospital for kids 

- Collegiate dance program 

- Formation classes with participants performing at Heartland’s exhibitions 

- Expand Special Olympics beyond Hendricks County to Central Indiana  

- Launch Ballroom lessons for IWP inmates 

 

We are very grateful for the support we get from our members, non-members and all the incredible friends 
we’ve made in our community. From the bottom of our hearts, thank you all! 

 

 

 

 

http://www.indyusadance.org/articles-of-interest/feature-stories/2016-chapter-of-the-year-submission/
http://www.indyusadance.org/articles-of-interest/feature-stories/2016-chapter-of-the-year-submission/
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Heartland 2017-2018 Board: 

Following the November election, Heartland is excited to present its new 2017-2018 Board: 

Larry Gogel - President 

Anna Kovalyova - VP 

Nancy Dew - Secretary 

Alexis McCall - Special Projects Coordinator 

Joseph Myers - Membership Coordinator 

Amy Clark - Social Dance Coordinator 

Dorit Tomandl - Volunteer Coordinator 

David Rogers - Communications Coordinator 

We are looking forward to working with our members on making our Chapter better than ever! 

 

November dance activities: 
 

- Adult Formation Ballroom classes at Carmel Dance studio (formerly Ballare).  

If you enjoyed the Roaring 20s performance of Olga Cansino’s Adult Formation team during Heartland’s 

November dance party and would like to join them, here is your chance: 

The   21
st
, there will be a 5 week Cha Cha beginner group class. So if you never danced Cha Cha before or 

would like to brush up your Cha Cha steps please join the class in November (you can join Beginner group class 

even if you don't plan to continue with the formation). Then starting with the first week of January, the class 

will start working on the choreography, at which point everyone who signed up for the class will be required to 

participate. For more information and registration, contact instructor, Olga Cansino: (317) 774-6000. 

- Friday, Nov 11 – the 3rd Annual Starry Night Special Needs Prom at Traders Point Christian Church. The 

prom is designed for teens and adults with special needs, ages 18 and up. The evening is free of charge and 

features all the glamour of a typical prom.  The honored guests are provided with dresses, suits, a makeover in 

the salon, a red carpet entrance, dinner, dancing, games, karaoke, and photography. This year, the prom served 

over 400 special needs guests, with the corresponding number of hosts who remained with their guests 

throughout the entire evening. Several Heartland dancers volunteered as hosts, including Jane Perry, Ben Davis, 

Alexis McCall, Stacie Shapiro and our SO instructor Monica Lung. 
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  The Starry Night Special Needs Prom is extremely well organized, and relies on its 400+ hosts and 500 other 

volunteers, including paparazzi and photo assistants, bakers and kitchen volunteers, guest registration, 

decorations, parking attendants, set up and tear down crew, dinner hosts and servers, salon greeters, makeup 

artists and beauticians, nail technicians and hair stylists, game attendants, dance floor motivators, dancing 

greeters, karaoke coordinators, the medical team, and elevator and restroom attendants. The event even featured 

the quiet room and the caregivers retreat, with listeners, masseuse and servers at the ready. Everyone had a great 

time. Thank you for volunteering! 

 

- Wed, Nov 16 - dance lesson and exhibition at Louis B Russell Jr. school (IPS school #48). 

Xavier Medina and Dorit Tomandl taught a group Salsa class to the 6
th

 graders, followed by a short Q&A 

session and a Salsa exhibition for the kids. There were 40 kids in the class.  

We thank all of our volunteers who assisted with the lesson: David and Sue Berard, Barb Cameron, and Marilyn 

Sutherlin.and Sonny Smith. 

 

 
 

 
 
- 
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 We would like to thank everyone who came to the Heartland's November 

Volunteer Appreciation Dance party and helped us honor our volunteers. We 

had a great time!   

Dorit Tomandl was unanimously named by the Heartland Board as the Chapter 

Volunteer of the Year.  Thank you, Dorit, for all your hard work and dedication 

to the USA Dance! We submitted Dorit’s nomination for consideration as the 

District Volunteer of the Year. Scroll down to read highlights on Dorit’s contributions to ballroom dancing. 

 

Heartland's Nov 12 dance party was fast paced and delightful, with 63 dancers in attendance.  We had a Viennese Waltz 

lesson taught by Olga Cansino from Carmel Ballroom. The lesson was fast-paced, and we even learned to dance the 

Fleckerels!  During the party, we had a fantastic Roaring 20s exhibition by the Carmel Ballroom’s Adult Formation team 

led by Olga Cansino.  

 

 

Our paid 

November 

raffle for a 

complimentary 

evening 

admission to 

the Riverfront 

DanceSport 

Festival was 

won by Ed 

Blanchard. We 

thank the 

Riverfront 

organizers, Gert 
Roslender and Bill 

Sparks, for 

donating the gift certificate to us. Our free raffle for a complimentary admission to the Heartland’s Christmas party was 

won by Heather Miller. Congratulations to the winners! 
Thank you to all who came to the party - we appreciate your continuous support! 

 

Thanks to all of our volunteers: Nancy, Anna, Larry, Amy, Rog, Dorit, Efim for helping us with the party’ preparations and clean up, 

and with running the party smoothly. You are the best!  

 

To view more pictures from these and other Heartland performances, please visit our website: 

http://www.indyusadance.org/photos/ or Facebook: 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/USA-Dance-Chapter-2022-Heartland-IN/494575663941501 

 

 

http://www.indyusadance.org/photos/
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Meet Alexis McCall – Heartland’s new Special Project Coordinator 

What is your passion? Where do you find your joy? I found myself asking those very 

questions a few years ago. I suppose we all find ourselves asking those very poignant 

questions at some point. I was spending my days working as a crisis therapist at a 

downtown hospital. That summer morning I was working with a depressed client and 

was talking to her about improving her life. I asked her the above questions. I got 

home that evening and looked in the mirror.  I saw a woman without a passion and 

one that somewhere along the line had lost her joy. 

I stood there reflecting on my life. I have an exciting job full of interesting stories and 

one that is quite action packed. I had raised two amazing boys who were off to college 

but I stood there lonely and bored. 

 

I ponder what I could do to improve my situation. I had always wanted to learn to 

dance. I am sure flipping through the channels and seeing Dancing with the Stars 

added to that. I had wanted to dance for years but with a family and career I just never found the time. The next 

morning I got online and started my journey towards dancing. I found a beginner dance class that worked with 

my schedule. I decided right then, come Hell or high water, I was going to learn to dance. That next week I 

pulled in the parking lot of the dance studio.  I was 

nervously walking in and I actually said to myself “For 

God’s sake I am a crisis worker at the county hospital. I 

deal with psychotic, suicidal and homicidal people daily. I 

can handle this.” 
I stepped into my first group dance class. It was a 

beginning Rumba class being taught by Ben Davis and 

Connie Hatherill. They were two great teachers for a 

newbie like me. They made the class fun and simple.  A 

few classes down the road I actually got the basic Rumba 

box step and started feeling like I had this dancing thing 

down. Boy was I wrong. I didn’t know there was more to 

dancing besides the basic footwork. Oh no, there is timing, connection, holds, arm styling and the list goes on 

and on. Believe it or not I don’t really think I knew there was music playing. I sure didn’t know there was such 

a thing as counting music.  

After a few private lessons with the amazing Scott Shook I actually made my way to the real dance floor. One 

on the first people to ask me to dance was Roger Greenawalt. I am sure you all know the experience level he 

has, not exactly in my league. I thought I was going to die but he was so nice. I stepped on his feet and banged 

his knees several times. I apologized and what he said was so sweet and true. He said “unfortunately, no one 

here was born knowing how to dance. We all started out just like you.” Everyone in the dance community was 

so friendly and accepting of this new dancer.  

I have been taking private lessons with John Berry for about a year and a half now. He is like a big brother. He 

is not afraid to say something if it is wrong but is also your biggest supporter.  I don’t have enough space to tell 

you how great I think he is. Maybe this will paint a picture of my work with John Berry. I took that first Rumba 

group lesson May 2014.  I did my first big Bolero show at the Indiana Roof in August 2015.  If you did the 

math that is 14 months and that demonstrates the teaching ability of that man.  
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I currently have so much fun doing activities with USA Dance. I dance 

with the Special Olympians team that is instructed by Monica Lung. I 

compete in USA Dance amateur competitions with my amateur partner 

Ben Davis (remember Ben that first Rumba teacher). In addition to 

performing show dances we also participate in many community 

exhibitions for USA Dance. Ben and I have been dancing together for 

two and a half years now. He took on “dance baby” as a partner and I am 

so grateful. There is no way I would be where I am today without those 

countless hours of practice with him. I know how much work it was for 

him and it could not have been much fun in the beginning.  I guess 

anyone in the dance community knows how hard it is to get a good dance 

partner but there is hope. If you can’t find a partner you can always grab 

the first newbie you see, grab some steel-toed shoes and build your own.  

 

I have discovered that dancing is like a never ended road trip. I have learned the further you get down the road 

the more you have to go. I have learned I will never be satisfied with the destination because there is always 

more to accomplish. One thing for sure is that I definitely found the answer to my questions. I found that 

dancing is my passion and the dancers that I am lucky enough to have in my life are my 2nd family.   

 

Chapter Volunteer of the Year – Dorit Tomandl 

Written by Anna Kovalyova 

Dorit Tomandl has joined Heartland Board in the capacity of Volunteer Coordinator at the beginning of 2016.  

Prior to joining the Board, Dorit has been and remains an invaluable Chapter volunteer who helps with the sales 

of raffle tickets at Heartland parties, and takes part in numerous Heartland community exhibitions (see pictures 

attached).  Dorit quickly became a constant presence at the Heartland’s exhibitions and special events, and she 

is in charge of a host of preparations necessary to support each special event.  Dorit is full of ideas and is very 

enthusiastic about her volunteerism 
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Ever since she has assumed the role of Volunteer Coordinator, Dorit has brought her boundless energy and her 

“will do” attitude to Heartland’s programs. She quickly connected with Heartland’s dance performers and 

became responsible for putting together dance programs at various venues including exhibitions at social 

groups, retirement centers, nursing homes, hospitals, indoor and outdoor venues, shopping malls and others.  

Dorit gained tremendous respect among Heartland dancers, as she is very mindful of people’s times; is eager to 

support them with a quick smile; and is generous in her praises of their efforts.  Most of Heartland’s exhibitions 

have an educational component, where we dance with the members of the audience and / or have a dance lesson 

during the event. Dorit loves teaching others, and gladly takes the role of coordinator and instructor when the 

opportunity arises to teach the dance steps to the general public.  

 

 

Dorit is very new to the world of ballroom. She began taking ballroom dance lessons at the Arthur Murray 

studio in Zionsville,IN about 2 years ago. As her circle of dance friends increased, she quickly discovered other 

local dance venues, and has eagerly joined the Heartland Chapter of USA Dance.  We are looking forward to 

working with Dorit for many years to come.

                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  

 

 Christmas Dinner/Dance 
Saturday, Dec. 10, 2016 
Lesson:  None 
Exhibitions:  TBA 
Door Opens:  7:00 Dinner  7:30 – 8:30 p.m. 
D0nce:  8:30 – 10:30 p.m. 
DJ:  Larry Gogel                                                                                                          
Adnission:  $12 + Bring a dish or pay $5 extra 
Location:  Riolo Studio, 502 N. Capitol 2nd Flr 
For more information, call 849-6373 or 759-0171 
Open Monthly Dance 

2017  Dances will be the 2nd Saturday of each month at 

Riolo Studio  Except for January:   

2016 Board of Directors 

President Larry Gogel 759-0171 

 e-mail: lgogel@gmail.com 

Vice President Anna Kovalyova Non-published 

e-mail:  annaktoots@yahoo.com                 
Secretary Nancy Dew 849-6373 

 e-mail:  dewn@juno.com 

Treasurer  Vacant 

 

Board of Directors: 
Jeff Burgardt  

Amy Clark Greenawalt  

Dave Rogers  

Dorit Tomandl  

The Next Board Meeting is Thursday, Dec., 15,  2016 at 

6:00 pm (call In Virtual Mtg..)  Call Larry for more 

information. 

 

2016 Committees (See web site) 

Your chapter needs your help!  We need chairmen in several 

areas.  Remember a chairman coordinates the activity but 

does not necessarily perform all the duties!  If you would 

like to work on any of these committees, please call Larry at 

(317) 759-0171. 

We can always use volunteers at the dances.  If you are 

interested in performing for our chapter dances or have an 

instructor suggestion, please email Anna K.  Want to earn Free 

Admission?  If you work the door or do the food set-up, 

your admission is free.  

 
Member News 

Please notify the editor of member events, accomplishments 

and/or special recognition.  We can’t print information if we 

don’t know about it!  We don’t want to overlook anyone! 

As of 12/6/16, Heartland Chapter had 134 members, with 1

new  and 0 delinquent.   All competitor memberships (adult and 

collegiate) expire at year end.   



THE CHAPTER DOES NOT GET TO KEEP any of your 

dues money—it all goes to Central Office.  We operate based 

on what we make on dances, competitions, etc. and advertising 

funds our newsletter.  This is different from all the other local 

dance clubs. We are classified a 501-3(c) non-profit 

organization. 

 

Competitor’s Corner  

To share your results email Rog Greenawalt at 

bolerogreen@juno.com. 

To view pictures of our competitors on line, please visit 

Heartland  Facebook: 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/USA-Dance-Chapter-2022-

Heartland-IN/494575663941501  
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

mailto:dewn@juno.com
mailto:bolerogreen@juno.com
https://www.facebook.com/pages/USA-Dance-Chapter-2022-Heartland-IN/494575663941501
https://www.facebook.com/pages/USA-Dance-Chapter-2022-Heartland-IN/494575663941501


 

 

  

 

 

Member Classifieds 

E-mail of personal information for members and non-members is 
confidential and for the eclusive use of USA Dance officials and 
designees and may not be shared, sold, or rented without the 
prior approval of the USA Dance Governing Council. 

Heartland Ballroom Dancers does not endorse any particular 

studio or instructor but recognizes that good instruction is 

available from a variety of people throughout Central 

Indiana.  

 

 

 

 

Newsletter Deadline  
The Heart and Sole submission deadline is the 20th of  

the month. Call Nancy at 317-849-6373 to be included. 

 

Please keep your addresses up-to-date.  It is very important  

that you keep your e-mail address up-to-date with your chapter 

Newsletter Editor and Membership Chairman.  Send changes to 

the editor who will forward them to National Membership or 

update yourself online.  

Don’t forget to let us both know. 

 

Dress Code Reminder 

Please remember that appropriate dress for our 
chapter dances includes:  slacks/skirts, nice 
shirts/blouses, dresses and dance shoes.   Please 
do not dance in bare feet.  On occasion we modify 
the dress code for special theme dances but when 
we do so, we will announce it in our newsletter and 
on the web site. 

  

 
Web Sites of Interest 
(see our web site www.indyusadance.org/local-resources) 

 

 

 
 

 

 

http://www.indyusadance.org/local-resources
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BOOGIE BEAT 

A Listing of Places to Dance in Central Indiana. Call to see if the events listed are being held before going. 

Tuesdays: 
Tango Indy meets every week at Riolo Dance for Argentine Tango lessons and practica – See www.tangoindy.com for details. 

Indy Dancers meet at various locations.  Call Dance Line 767-5665 for information. 

Wednesdays 

IS Dances (formerly Indianapolis Senior Center Dances) - Riolo Dance Studio, 2nd Floor (w/elevator): Wednesdays- Group 

Lesson 11 AM, Dance 1:00 PM - 3:00 PM. 

Thursdays:  
Tango Indy meets every week at Riolo Dance for Argentine Tango lessons and practica – See www.tangoindy.com for 

details. 

Fridays:  (selected dates unless noted–see web sites for exact dates) 

Dean & Company @Academy of Dance Arts (121
st
 & Cumberland)  8-10 pm.  See ADAdancers.com 

Fred Astaire Indy North, 820 E. 116
th

 & Guilford 317-207-9191: Open dance 9-11 pm $10; drinks & snacks free. 

Starlite Ballroom,, 5720 Guion Rd., Open Dance 7:30-10pm, $10/person including lesson & snacks. Info call 317-430-5029 

Web site:  www.indianapolisdancelessons.com for more info on classes/parties, rentals. 

Carmel Ballroom, 111 Medical Drive, Carmel 46032, 7:30-10:30pm, $10 incl lesson & snacks, 317-698-8535 

Aurelia Dance Studio (Roslender), 3198 E. State Road 32, Westfield, IN 46074.Website: http://www.aureliadancestudio.com/ 

- tel. 317-496-5254 Open dances on selected Friday nights.  Call for schedule. 

Any Swing Goes dances will be on selected Friday nights; Contact Charlotte Heiney at 317-445-5224 for more info 

IS Dances (formerly Indianapolis Senior Center Dances) - Riolo Dance Studio, 2nd Floor (w/elevator): Fridays - Lesson 5:45 

PM, Dance 7 - 9 PM www.MonicaLung.com (317) 590-2655 

Saturdays:  (selected dates – see web sites for details) 

Riolo Dance Studio --502 N. Capitol (second floor) for more info, call 317-490-6739 or check www.riolodance.com 

 

Sundays: 

Continental Dance Club weekly dance at Starlite Ballroom.  Lesson 5:45-6:45 pm; Dance 7:15-10 pm.  Info: call 767-4040.  

Indy Swing Dance Club meets twice a month at Madam Walker Theater.  For more info, call 691-1239 or check indyswing.org 

Dance Indy Swing Dance Club at Riolo Dance. from 2:00-6:00 pm on selected dates.  See web site. 

 

December  2016 

Saturday, Dec. 3 Indy Dancers Christmas Dance at Greenwood Moose call Dance Line 767-5665 for information 

 

Saturday, Dec. 12 Fort Wayne Dancesport Dance at IPFW’s Walb Memorial Ballroom. Dance 7-11:00 pm. Call 260-485-

6226  

Saturday,  Dec. 12 Heartland Christmas Pitch-in & Dance at Riolo Dance Studio (see flyer) 

 

January 2017  

Saturday, Jan. 14 Fort Wayne Dancesport Dance at IPFW’s Walb Memorial Ballroom. 7-11:00 pm. Call 260-485-6226  

Saturday,  Jan. 21 Heartland January  Workmshop &Dance  

Saturday, Jan... 28 Indy Dancers  Dance at East Side Moose call Dance Line 767-5665 for information 

Sunday,  Jan. 29 Indiana Roof Ballroom, Starlighters Orchestra, 5-9 pm,  $14 per person, 317-326-1870. 

 

 

For an additional list of dancing opportunities, please visit our website at: 
http://www.indyusadance.org/local-resoures

http://www.riolodance.com/
http://www.tangoindy.com/
http://www.riolodance.com/
http://www.tangoindy.com/
http://danceclassesindianapolis.com/contact/
http://www.starlitedanceindy.com/
http://www.indianapolisdancelessons.com/
http://www.ballareballroom.com/
http://www.aureliadancestudio.com/
http://www.monicalung.com/
http://www.riolodance.com/
http://www.riolodance.com/
http://www.riolodance.com/
http://www.riolodance.com/
http://www.continentaldanceclub-indy.com/
http://www.indyswing.org/
http://www.indydancers.com/
http://www.fwdancesport.org/
http://www.riolodance.com/
http://www.fwdancesport.org/
http://www.indydancers.com/


 

Dec.  10 – Christmas Pitch-in  & Dance 
7:30 pm – Dinner - No Lesson 
Dance:  8:30 – 10:30  pm 
Exhibition:  TBA 
Cost:  $12; $8 students; plus bring a dish or 
pay $5 extra 
DJ:  Larry Gogel 
Location:  Riolo Studio 502 N. Capitol Ave, 
2nd Fl 
Open Monthly Dance 
 

 Jan. 21–  Workshop & Dance 
Instructor:  (see flyer for details) 
Lesson:     
Dance:  7:30 – 11 pm 
Exhibition:  TBA 
Cost:  $8 members; $12 guests( dance only) 
DJ:  Rog Greenawalt 
Location:  StarliteBBallroom 

More information, call 849-6373  
or 759-0171 
Open Monthly Dance 

 

 
Heartland Ballroom Dancers 
564 Conner Creek Dr. Fishers 46038 

Fishers, IN 46038 
 

Advertising Rates 

Full Page:  $50 per month 
Half Page:  $25 per month 
Qtr. Page:    $15 per month 
Business Card:  $7 per month 
 

Call the (317) 849-6373 for further details. 

Rates for long-term contracts negotiable. 

 

Published monthly by Heartland Ballroom 
Dancers 

Chapter #2022 of USA Dance Inc. 

564 Conner Creek Dr. 

Fishers, IN 46038 

Nancy Dew, Editor  

317-849-6373 

E-mail:  dewn@juno.co

 


